HOKKAIDO UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF GEOPHYSICS

SAPPORO. JAPAN

Oct. 22, 1974

Dr. Julio lionges Caldera
Instituto de Geofisics
Ciudad Universitaria,
flexico, 20 D.F.

Dear Dr. lionges:

I came back home safely in the middle of September
after the IAVCEI Symposium in Santiago, Chile. Since that
time I have been very busy in faculty meetings and in
national projects of geophysical researches, and Waiting
for the color-photos taken in Mexico. Enclosed please find
photos. Would you kindly give some photos to Mr. Mena and

our driver 7

I am proud of my visit to Paricutin Volcano because
I must be only one Japanese geophysicist who has visited
the volcano. 1 shall not forget your kindness extended to
me during my stay in Mexico.

In a few years, I would like to return to Mexico.

With my best regards to Mr. lensa,

Very sincerely yours,
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I. YOKOYAA.






